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(she,	he,	they,	ze,	etc)	

Name:	____________________________	
Date:	___________________	Pd	______	



	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 August	30,	2017	
	
Dear	Parent/Guardian,	
		
I’m	very	glad	to	have	your	child	in	my	class.		I	anticipate	a	productive	and	fun	year.		Please	fill	out	this	
form,	sign,	and	have	your	child	return	to	me.			This	form	is	due	the	very	next	class	meeting.		Thank	you,	
and	I	look	forward	to	working	with	you	and	your	child	to	achieve	and	succeed	in	my	class.		-	Joanne	Musa.		
	
Your name & relationship:___________________________________________________________________ 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 			
The	best	way	to	contact	me	is	_____________________________________________________________________________________	
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
I	am	proud	of	my	child	because:	___________________________________________________________________________________	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Please	indicate	anything	else	I	should	know	about	your	child:	_________________________________________________	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________	
 

You can find the syllabus, class information, homework, and classwork on my website: 
 

https://www.joannemusa.weebly.com 
 
 
Cell phones are a distraction to the learning environment.  Therefore cell phone use is NOT allowed in 
the classroom.  Please encourage your child to NOT use his/her cell phone during class.  If your child 
needs to communicate with you during class, they may ask for a pass to the main office to call you.  If 
you need to contact your child during the class period, please call the main office.  
 
Please see the syllabus for grading policies and supplies needed.  If you require a hard copy of the 
syllabus, please ask your child pick one up from my classroom. 
 
 
___________________________________           _______________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature       Date  
 
  
   Phone: (503) 916-5100 x 77171  
 Email: jmusa@pps.net 
 

 


